
 

OPCAT visit to the Children’s Home for Unaccompanied Minors in the Károlyi István 

Child Care Centre, Fót 

 

 
 

On 23 September 2015, the staff of the OPCAT National Preventive Mechanism (NPM) 

Department conducted an unannounced visit to the Children’s Home for Unaccompanied 

Minors in the Károlyi István Child Care Centre.  

 

The members of the visiting team, with the assistance of Arabic and Farsi interpreters, heard 

the unaccompanied minors residing in the children’s home, interviewed the directors and the 

staff of the institution. Furthermore, they observed the buildings where the unaccompanied 

minors are accommodated. The NPM measured the premises, took photographs of the 

furniture and examined the relevant documents. The NPM is going to publish a report on the 

findings and results of the visit. 

 

Members of the visiting team were: 

 

- Katalin Haraszti, lawyer, head of delegation 

- Sándor Gurbai, lawyer 

- Gábor Izsák, lawyer 

- Rita Rostás, pedagogue, psychologist 

- István Sárközy, lawyer 

- János Nemes, physician, external expert 

- Éva Holló, Arabic interpreter 

- Shersha Barak, Farsi, Pashto interpreter 


